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Nursery Newsletter 
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Autumn Term
	We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all children and parents. Hope you all had a brilliant summer.
To keep you up to date with what is happening in the nursery we will keep you informed via email; please check your emails regularly, including junk and also make sure you provide us with the best email where you can receive all your correspondence. Also please make sure all your details are up to date in case we have to contact you for anything related to your child.
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Starting with next week, I am going to send out emails to all new parents or those parents who last term missed registering and logging into Tapestry (our online software). The communication between staff and parents that use Tapestry enables, building a shared understanding of how every child can reach their full potential, from birth to the end of nursery. The Tapestry online learning journal is also available as an easy-to-use, secure app, meaning capturing key learning moments, and videoing milestones are even easier. It’s safe and secure and parents can see notes and observation on a click of a finger.
Please share any learning, special trips and achievements with us through Tapestry. If you need any help or support login in to the APP please speak to a member of management. The pictures, videos and information are vital to your child’s learning journey. 

Keep up to date with the rewards your child is receiving each day. We will also send you messages about your child’s achievements, progress.

	Activities/Topics

This term we will be learning about different festivals (Bonfire, Diwali, Remembrance Day, Black history month, Halloween, Christmas), different topics- All about me, The farm(animals/crops), Five senses, My family - learn about feelings/emotions/new beginnings. 
This term we will also look at the changes in the seasons so we encourage you to go out for an autumn walk and bring in anything interesting you find. Walking is a good exercise, allowing children a healthy development. 

Walking stimulates good cardiac and respiratory capacity; it helps controlling weight and strengthens the muscles.
All activities will run around the topics and the child interests, likes and dislikes, encouraging children to express themselves to be creative and use imagination, communicate and explore.
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Reading/Communication
                  Please share a story with your child every night, in English or in your home language). Please allow and encourage your child to use your home language, as that will only help your child to communicate better and develop speech.  Although they can’t read the words in stories yet they need to hear the spoken language. Preschool children ask them simple questions about the stories they have read.
Children can take books from our nursery library, for more details, speak with Farjana. Book bags and reading books must be brought back once you read and you have to look after books and bring them back in good condition, any damage will result in paying a full fee for the book.
Please communicate with your child and involve your child in decisions that involves his diet, clothing, preferences, as this will only boost your child’s confidence and will consider part of the family.
	Important Dates

5th Sept — 1 6th Dec 2022 (autumn term)

Half term:   24- 28th /10/2022- nursery closed
17th Dec 2022 — 2ndth Jan 2023 —Christmas Break 
Funded offer

This term the nursery is offering 15 places for 15h and 10 places for 2-year-old, 15 places for preschool and 10 places for 30h government funding.

Please see attached link for anyone interested in council’s local offer:

https://www.newham.gov.uk/localoffer 
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Reminders/News
Please can we ask that your child does not bring toys into school from home. It is always upsetting for them if they get broken or lost and they are safer at home. 

Can you please ensure that you start potty training your child before it turns the age of 3 and you provide enough spare cloths. We do not change children’s nappies once they turned 3, unless there is a special situation.
Please make sure you make the payments for meals or childcare fees every Monday. No payment made on time, we reserve the right to stop the childcare service for your child or provide meals for your child. Please read September letter to see all about the new fees increase.
If you have any questions or would like any further information, please speak to your child’s key person or send a message via Tapestry.
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